
 

 
 

The Patriotic Degree 
 

KofC2381.org 

 

July 2017 

 

 

January 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 
 

Bishop Arthur J. O’Neill 
 

Fourth Degree Assembly #2381 

Faithful Navigator 

Happy New Year Sir Knights: 

 

Hoping you had a very Merry 

Christmas, the enjoyment of the 

Christmas Season of Advent, the 

birth of our savior Jesus Christ 

and all of the excitement of this 

joyous season. Even at this age of 72, I get emotional 

when singing Silent Night, I will always remember 

the Christmas Eve Mass at Ton Son Nhut Air Force 

Base, Saigon, Vietnam when Cardinal Spellman was 

the Celebrant for 250,000 GI’s singing Silent Night, 

December, 1965.  Actually one of our Brother Sir 

Knights was an Altar Server, a young 1st Lieutenant 

SK Frank Rzeszutko. 

 

Well, it’s that time of the year again, DUES, the 

mailing has been sent out, please expedite your 

$20.00 2019 Dues payments. If you know of 

someone that may need assistance with the payment, 

please let me know confidentially, and I will address 

this. When your new 2019 membership card is sent 

back to you, a copy of our new updated 2018 

Assembly By-Laws will be enclosed. 

 

Thank you for all of you participation in the Simbang 

Gabi Masses, we were spread a little thin on some 

Masses, but we made it. Realizing that this is a busy 

time of the year for Regalia with Christmas Parties, 

Church obligations, family get togethers, working, 

etc. Thanks again for all that you do or will do. 

 

We now have our upcoming Confirmation Masses 

scheduled, I will put a schedule and signup sheet out 

soon, preliminary schedule shows us with four 

Masses on the weekend of March 23rd / 24th, two 

Masses each day, St. Monica on Saturday, St. Mary 

Huntley on Sunday, other churches have schedule 

dates and times. Still waiting for a couple of last 

minute updates. 

 

The Color Corps training was successful and a good 

turnout for a much-needed training by Marshall Ty 

Simmons and his staff of Commanders. Our 

Commander Mike Grady will schedule another 

training session in a couple of months.  

 

January 1st, Solemnity of Mary, The Holy Mother of 

God. Looking forward to seeing you on January 

22nd, at St. Mary in Huntley, 7:30pm, Room 

120/121. 

 

 

Phil Miller 

Faithful Navigator 

Bishop Arthur J. O’Neill 

Assembly 2381 

philcmiller@comcast.net 

cell: 224 858 3278 

www.kofc2381.org 
 

LOVE GOD, SERVE GOD. 

EVERYTHING IS IN THAT. 

 

http://www.kofc2381.org/


 

 

 

 

 
 

From the Editor 

Submissions for this newsletter are due NO LATER than the 3rd Sat of each month.  Please 

submit your articles and photos (with taglines) to the editor.  NEXT DUE DATE IS Feb 16. 

 
SK Kevin W. Wright 

(224) 699-0599 

KevinWarrenWright@gmail.com 

 

 

Look at Us! 
 

Our Honor Guards for Simbang Gabi (Novena Masses before Christmas) 

 
At St. Mary Huntley for the Bishop 

mailto:KevinWarrenWright@gmail.com


 

 

 
At St. Margaret Mary 

 

 
At St. Lawrence 



 

 

 
At St. Thomas Moore 

 

 

Thanks to everyone for their participation. 

 

Please join us for out next event! 

  



 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Assembly 2381   

Officers and Committee Chairmen 
 

 

Officers 
 

Faithful Friar: Fr Matthew DeBlock (847) 426-2217 pastor@stcatherinechurch.com 

Faithful Navigator: Phil Miller (224) 858-3278 philcmiller@comcast.net 

Faithful Admiral: Mark Halper (773) 771-1810 mnmhalper@sbcglobal.net 

Faithful Captain: Dave Stuehler (847) 331-6543 dstuehler01@gmail.com 

Faithful Pilot: Phil Weiss (630) 715-7527 pweiss60118@gmail.com 

Faithful Comptroller: Louis Clarizio (847) 778-3959 clarizioiii@aol.com 

Faithful Scribe: Bill Borque (847) 331-9791 BBorque@gmail.com 

Faithful Purser: Kevin Wright (224) 699-0599 KevinWarrenWright@gmail.com 

Faithful Inner Sentinel: Lupe Mancilla (847) 942-5873 lupe.mancilla@yahoo.com 

Faithful Outer Sentinel: Bill Byrne (630) 400-2149 billbyrnejr@gmail.com 

Faithful 2nd Outer Sentinel: Mark Haemker   

Faithful 1-Year Trustee: Chris Brazas (847) 772-4670 cjbrazas@msn.com 

Faithful 2-Year Trustee: Keith Williams (847) 669-4811 kawilli51@comcast.net 

Faithful 3-Year Trustee: Mark Gannon (847) 875-2692 mark.gannon.cdsr02@gmail.com 

 

Commander: Michael Grady (847) 226-3938 Grady.michael9@gmail.com 

Deputy Commander: George Jost (847) 658-8379 GJost2002@yahoo.com 

 

Committee Chairmen 
Clergy Appreciation Dinner: Phil Weiss (630) 715-7527 pweiss60118@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor: Kevin Wright (224) 699-0599 KevinWarrenWright@gmail.com 

Website Editor: Bill Borque (847) 331-9791 BBorque@gmail.com 

 

 

2019 Meeting Schedule    

Jan 22 – HUNTLEY  St. Mary 10307 Dundee Rd. 

Feb 26 – ELGIN  KofC Hall 10 Villa Ct 

Mar 26 – WEST DUNDEE  St. Catherine Sienna 845 W Main St 

Apr 23 – CARPENTERSVILLE  St. Monica 90 N John F.Kennedy Dr 

May 28 – ALGONQUIN  St Margaret Mary 11 S. Hubbard St 

Jun 25 – HAMPSHIRE  Domoulin Farms 16N393 Walker Rd 

Jul 23 - HUNTLEY  St. Mary 10307 Dundee Rd. 

Aug 27 - ELGIN  KofC Hall 10 Villa Ct 

Sep 24 – WEST DUNDEE  St. Catherine Sienna 845 W Main St 

Oct 22 – CARPENTERSVILLE  St. Monica 90 N John F.Kennedy Dr 

Nov 26 – ALGONQUIN  St Margaret Mary 11 S. Hubbard St 

Dec ??    
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